From: Cresandra Hardeman <

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 11:38 AM **To:** Mandy Miller <mmiller@manortx.gov> **Cc:** Scott Dunlop <sdunlop@manortx.gov>

Subject: Resignation - Cresandra Hardeman P&Z/CIF Committee

Good morning Scott and Mandy,

First of all, I apologize that my initial email did not come through (still not understanding how that happened) that I sent on March 13th.

I am formally submitting to resign from my position on the P&Z Place 3 and CIF committee. Due to personal reasons I am no longer able to fulfill my duties to the committee. I appreciate working with you both and the other members during my time. I hope that things continue to move Manor forward and grow community resources and relationships. Please contact me with any additional items or questions.

Cresandra Hardeaman